## Lou Mansolillo

From: Laura Stark <laurastarkmail@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 10:44 AM

**To:** House Environment and Natural Resources Committee

**Subject:** Citizen's Testimony in Support of HB7617

## Dear legislators,

I am writing in SUPPORT of The Building Decarbonization Act, which your government is considering. This is essential legislation to make good on RI's promise to address global climate change – and it's impacts in our beloved state and beyond.

I strongly support the Act's aim to begin to reduce the 30 percent of greenhouse gas emissions resulting from Rhode Island buildings, as well as other priorities in the Act.

As a constituent, I request that you support and pass this bill.

Very best. Laura